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N O T I C E
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to announce, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), that the Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, December 14, 2006, will be held on Tuesday, December 12, 2006, in the Hall of the Americas, at 2:30 p.m.
The Secretariat also wishes to remind the distinguished delegations that a special meeting of the Committee on the topic “Combating the proliferation of nuclear, chemical, and biological weapons, their delivery systems, and related materials” will be held on December 11, 2006, in the Hall of the Americas, at 10:00 a.m.



� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP17255E04�








